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Shape of the week 

Triangle! 

Topsy and Tim ate triangle shaped 

sandwiches on their picnic. 

 

What is special about triangles? 

How do you know if a shape is a 

triangle? 

What shape do you cut your 

sandwiches into? 

 

 

Try this at home!! 

Make sure you can put on your school hoodie yourself – use the same trick we learnt 

to help us put on our coats   ……..  put it on the floor, stand by the hood, arms in and 

flick! 

 Make some “ice cream” play dough. Mix ¾ cup of hair conditioner (cheap 

conditioner is best) with 1 ½ cups of cornflour. Put the conditioner in 

a bowl and add the corn flour slowly, a little at a time, and keep 

mixing until you get the right consistency.  You can put it in the 

Story of the Week 

This week we have read the story Topsy and Tim go on 

holiday. 

 

The twins had an interesting journey to the seaside.  

Can your child tell you what happened?  Why did Topsy 

and Tim cry?  What happened to the car?  Who helped 

them?  Where were the buckets? 

 

 

 

 

Word of the week 

 Windscreen – noun – a glass screen at the front 
of a motor vehicle 

 

 

 

3 weeks to go! 

We are starting to prepare the children for the next 

steps in their Early Years journey, whether that be 

moving on to Reception, here at Birches or at a new 

school, or completing their full Nursery year.  If your 

child is going to Reception in September, you may wish 

to consider allowing them to stay for lunch to 

experience going into the dining hall and eating with 

their friends.  The cost is £6.00 per day and entitles your 

child to a hot meal and outdoor play until collection 

at 12:15.  The children are supervised by Nursery staff 

during this time.  If you would like to take up this 

opportunity for your child please contact the school 

office who will be able to arrange this for you. 

 

Notices –  

 

Birchy Bear is coming 

home! Every Friday the 

star of the week will 

bring Birchy home to 

spend the weekend 

(Please return on 

Monday morning so he 

can be quarantined) 

Please send in any 

photos/write in Birchy 

Bears book to share his 

adventures. 

Thank you for your 

support. 

 

 


